
   

                                                               

               

 
 
 
 
 

31 October 2022  
  
  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
  
Your child has been selected to represent Manor Green School in a ‘Panathlon SEND Festival’ on 
Thursday 3 November. The children will leave school at approximately 12:15pm and will be back 
at school by 2.30pm to travel home on their school transport.  
  
Please ensure that your child brings the following:  
  

• Plenty of cold drinks  
• Suitable footwear and their P.E kits to get changed into.  

  
If you require any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact me on  
  
Jade.o’neill@manorgreenschool.co.uk  
  
  
Yours faithfully  
  

  
  
Jade O’Neill  
Class Teacher Rowling Class  

  
 


